{ PRESIDENT'S
CORNER

Wow, what a great turnout, 35 members. If this
keeps up we will have to look for a bigger room to
hold the meeting in. The changes in the By-Laws
are very important and | hope all members will
take the time to read them and vote on them.

Hope to see you all on the Valentine tour, Feb 11.

Ron Backer




%) THE GASLIGHT GAZETTE

Joy is increased by spreading it to others....

Great February meeting. We so enjoyed seeing so many of our

Car club Friends. The room was pretty much full. We were sorry
Red and Marilyn were not able to be with us. They have both been
sick with Covid but are doing better. Robert Madrid has also been
sick but we where told he is doing a little better.

Ron started the meeting. The Secretary notes were approved.

No Treasure report was given as Marilyn could not be there.

We discussed the by laws changes, and Pate Swap that is coming up in
April. Pate will be different this year because our club will be working
all 4 days. Dale Dawson gave an update of the last Zoom call meeting
since Jack was out of town and couldn’t take the call. A sign up sheet
will be at the next meeting for those that can come work the event.

Jerry Owens did another Car Trivia about Ford’s that are no longer
in Production. Amazing how many have gone to the bone yard.
Several members started their stories about cars they had that were
on Jerry’s list. It made for great conversation among everyone.

Once the meeting was adjourned we play a couple games of BINGO

who doesn’t love Bingo. The winners of the games were Melvin
Hammontree and Dale Callen.

Jack Brookshire won the 50/50.




The Valentine Luncheon this year will be in San Angelo

Saturday, February 11, 2023

TO JOIN THE GROUP CARAVAN

PLEASE ARRIVE at the Flying J Travel Center
on South Hwy 158 in MIDLAND at 8:30AM

We will leave promptly at 9:00am

Printed directions from the Flying J to the restaurant in San
Angelo will be distributed when you arrive at the Travel Center

Our reservation is 11am at:

LOS PANCHITOS
34 E AVENUE D
SAN ANGELO, TEXAS v
325-307-7023

If you have questions call Rick Elkins, Tour Director 432-238-4968
or
Rita Triano 432-556-5966




Our Club will again be in charge of the Car Corral at the Pate Swap
meet, April 27, 28, 29, and clean up on the 30th. We will be asking for
volunteers to work at the Swap meet, so keep your calendar free and
step up to help the Club. This year we are working all 4 days not just
the 2 we usually do. We are paid by the Swap Meet and this is our
biggest fundraiser. Jack Brookshire and Dale Dawson will have more
information and a sign-up sheet at the March Meeting.

The hotel we have set up is the Comfort Inn and Suites Fort Worth on
Old Denton Road. There are 7 rooms available. These rooms are in
Dale Dawson name when you call for one.

Comfort Inn & Suites
6455 Old Denton Road, Fort Worth, TX, 76131, US (817) 769-6733

All help is greatly appreciated.

Tk Yo"




Selling a 1941 Cadillac Coup. Manufactured November, 1941,
one month before Pearl Harbor. Engine (425 7.0 liter),
transmission, drive train, oil pump, fuel pump, and stecring
column from a 1979 Cadillac Coupe de Ville. Mileage: 23,706,
body is solid, lots of chrome. This was the year the headlights
moved from being mounted on top of the fender to the front of
the fender. Beautiful, chrome “egg crate” grill, topped off by
goddess of spced hood omament.



IF YOU KNOW OF ANY OTHER EVENTS TO BE ADDED TO THE LIST
LET US KNOW.

February 11" Valentine Tour to San Angel for Lunch
April 27, 28, 29, 30 Pate Swap Meet (4 days this year 2023 to work)

Grand Ole Tour to be announced




